
UNECE Workshop on “Counting our gains: Sharing experiences on identifying, assessing and communicating the benefits of transboundary water cooperation”, Geneva, Switzerland, 22 - 23 May 2014

The workshop, organized in the framework of the Water Convention, gathered about 100
participants and provided a platform to: 
    -  Discuss between stakeholders with different backgrounds (water practitioners, politicians,
parliamentarians, journalists, researchers...) the benefits of transboundary water cooperation
and how benefits assessment can support the transboundary water cooperation processes;
    -  Share experiences, good practices ...
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http://www.unece.org/env/water/workshop_benefits_cooperation_2014.html#/

